Northglen HOA

Playgrounds Equipment Closed!

Due to the continued concerns with COVID-19, it was
decided to close the playground equipment, benches
and tables. This decision was made to encourage
social distancing and in an effort to reduce the spread
of the virus. Closure signs have been posted near the
equipment, benches and tables.

If you have any questions, please call Randall Man-
agement at (713) 728-1126, Option 3.

Thank you,
Randall Management
For The Northglen HOA



